
 
 
 
October 20, 2005 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Approval Services 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Mr. Martin Perrine/ Ray LaForge 
 
  SUBJECT: Panasonic Corporation of North America 

 FCC ID: ACJ9TGCF-29CA 
 731 Confirmation No.: TC597752 
 Correspondence Reference No.: 21766 
 Request for Tech. Info.: 07/20/05 

 
Dear Martin: 
 
Transmitted herewith, on behalf of Panasonic Corporation of North America is an amendment to clarify 
the request for technical information dated July 20, 2005.  
 

1. Please find attached New RT sent 7/20/2005 (CRN: 21767/ 21768) informing us to ignore 
correspondence number 21765/ 21766. It was wrongly sent for this filing.  

 
We trust this information is sufficient to resolve FCC questions in this application.  If you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
  
 
 
cc:  Richard Mullen; Panasonic Corporation of North America 

 


